
Governor’s Dr / North Dakota 18
Shared Use Path

Pedestrian bridge over Swan Creek

Pedestrian highway crossing systems

Curb bumpouts

Crosswalk striping

RRFB signals

Drainage culvert extensions

A shared use path is planned along

Governor’s Dr / North Dakota 18 from

37th Street SE to Cottonwood Dr. The

path aims to answer a growing safety

concern for pedestrians on the highway

shoulder and connects the newly

completed Prairie Skies Residential

Subdivision to the rest of the City’s

amenities. The 10’ wide path project will

also include:

Questions & Answers:
When will construction happen?
Tentatively scheduled to start in the 2024

construction season. Based on

environmental clearances and funding

limitations, a portion of the project might

occur in 2025.

Project Cost and Funding?
Current preliminary project estimate is $2.1 Million.

Current grant funding is $755,000. $680,000 from the

FHWA Carbon Reduction Program funding and

$75,000 from the Garrison Diversion Conservancy

District Matching Recreation Grant. The City of

Casselton is pursuing other grant opportunities. 

How will the local share of the project be funded?
Currently the plan is to use special assessments to

cover the local share of the project. Assessment

philosophy and amounts to be determined further into

the design process. The unsold lots within Prairie Skies

and businesses within the project corridor are

anticipated to be included in the assessment boundary.

Email questions, concerns, or feedback to:
Dylan Dunn at Moore Engineering by November 17th

at Dylan.dunn@mooreengineeringinc.com

Submit your
questions

online!
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